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Bingo Night 

Wed 20th Nov 

6.30 pm 

 

Decoration Day 

Friday 6th Nov 

Non-uniform 

 

Christmas Play 

Wed 11th Dec 

2pm & 

Thurs 12th Dec 

10am 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Fri 13th Dec 

 

Christmas Fair 

Mon 16th Dec 

 

Christmas Lunch 

Tues 17th Dec 2.45 

 

 
 

DATES FOR DIARY 

Executive Head: Mr Christopher Allen 
Head of School: Mrs Victoria Langley 

Telephone:  01328  878362 
  

 

Our Value this 
half term is 

‘Hope’. 

 
In assemblies this 
term we will be 

exploring the value 
of Hope. We will be 
learning how hope 

can improve our own 
lives, the lives of 

others and how hope 
can help our planet.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Environments 
This half term we are focussing on our 

learning environments. We not only 
want to celebrate the children’s work 

but reflect and share what they are 
learning. Please do come and look at 
our displays or talk to us about how 
we use our working walls to support 

the children’s learning.  

Each class will have a Learning 
Journey wall which will show what we 
have been learning during each topic. 

Science Fair 

 
Hedgehog class held a Science Fair 
this week. Each class and parents 
came to visit and hear the children 
present their topic. We were very 
impressed with their knowledge, 
exhibitions and wonderful work 
from home. 

Well done! 

 
 

 
 

 

Class Topics - 

Rabbit Class – Sparks and Flames 

Hedgehog Class – The Mayans 

Fox Class are continuing their topic on Crime and 
Punishment. 

Reading Cafes –  

Hedgehog Mon 25th 
Nov  

Fox Tues 26th Nov  

Rabbit Wed 27th Nov 

All at 2.15pm 

 

 


